
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 

1841 PHINNEY’S LANE 

BARNSTABLE, MA 02630 
 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING JULY 7, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Prudential Committee Chairman William Jones at the 

Water Department Office, 1841 Phinney’s Lane, Barnstable.  Also, in attendance was Prudential 

Committee members Andrew Miller and Peter Eastman, Water Commissioner Evelyn Bassett and Clerk 

Charles Eager.  

The meeting was called to fill the vacant position on the Board of Water Commissioner.  There were two 

candidates who applied to fill the vacancy.  The candidates were Dave Mason and Wellesley Marsh.  The 

Prudential Committee reviewed each candidate letter of interest.  The Committee discussed the pros 

and cons of each candidate.  After discussion the committee decided David Mason qualifications were 

best for the situation the Water Department is going through. 

Evelyn Bassett said she would encourage Wellesley to not give up and try for a position again at the next 

election. 

Chairman Jones said he would contact both candidates and let them know what the decision was.  

 

Motion made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting. 

 


